Communication and Language Physical Development

This half term we will be really focusing on We are nhow moving on to daily handwriti
maintaining attention and concentrating sessions encouraging the children
during carpet time. We will be encouraging their letters correctly. In PE the
he chi o ,
ouraging them to talk about their own
needs, wants, interests and opinions.




Dear Parents and Carers,

This half term we will be exploring

tradition tales with a particular focus

on 'The Gingerbread Man' and 'The

Three Little Pigs'. Through both books

the children will be using actions to retell and recall the stories.
We will be looking at characters and thinking about their feelings
and actions. We plan to make our very own Gingerbread men and
hope to have a special visitor in to taste them. Please don't forget
to see how our fopic progresses by checking our learning journey
display outside the classroom. We will also be posting updates on
Tapestry.

How Parents/Carers can help at home...
This half term please support your child at home by using the

resources we shared with you at parents evening. It is important
that they spend time at home practising their words and reading
books. The support they have at home will have a huge impact on
their progress. Later on in this half term will sending home a list
of websites and games you can use at home to support your child in
maths and literacy. Thank you for your continued support.

WOW/Tapestry

Don't forget to fill in your wow certificates and/or add

observations to tapestry. The children love celebrating and sharing
them with the rest of the class. If you are unsure what to write
please do not hesitate to contact one of the Reception team.

PE Days
Children have PE on a Friday. Please ensure that all their
PE kit is named and that earrings are removed or taped.
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Learning to be your best!




